
 
 
 

 
 
PIFFA-FIATA DIPLOMA COURSES UPDATE – MAY’2010 
 
The first three batches of the PIFFA-FIATA Diploma Course produced more than 100 
graduates in International Freight Forwarding.   
 
On 27th July’2009, PIFFA Logistics Training Institute, a modest but modern facility was 
inaugurated by Mr. Babar Badat, Member ABVT and Vice Chairman, FIATA to cater to the 
training needs of the membership. FIATA was informed about this launch. 
 
The 4th batch comprising 32 course participants commenced study sessions at the new venue. 
Besides regular thrice a week, three hours per day classes, visits to port terminals, airport cargo 
terminal and warehouses are also part of curriculum to get familiarization with the operation 
and functioning of such facilities. This batch completed studies in March’2010 and Diploma 
Certificates will be awarded shortly to successful participants in a befitting ceremony.  
 
Keeping in view the demand from the freight forwarding fraternity, PIFFA launched the 5th & 
6th batch comprising of 32  and 28 participants that began study from 12th January'10 and 12th 
April'10 respectively..  
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Besides the Diploma Course comprising of 10 modules and spread over +240 hrs of study, 
preparations are underway to design short courses on Documentation, Dangerous Goods 
Handling, B/L, ISPS Code, Legal aspects of shipping etc. for junior and middle management of 
the member companies.  
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